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To Whom It May Concern: 

We are neighbors of Marika Tatsutaniand David Autor at 54 Oxford Road in Newton Center. 

This letter is to express our support for Marika and David's special permit application to the City 

of Newton. We have had an opportunity to review and discuss with Marika and David their 

plans for 54 Oxford Road and we concur that the proposed project is an improvement that will 

not adversely impact either our own property or the neighborhood as a whole. 

Sincerely, 
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October 9,2012 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We are neighbors of Marika Tatsutani and David Autor at 54 Oxford Road in Newton Center. 

This letter is to express our support for Marika and David's special permit application to the City 

of Newton. We have had an opportunity to review and discuss with Marika and David their 

plans for 54 Oxford Road and we concur that the proposed project is an improvement that will 

not adversely impact either our own property or the neighborhood as a whole. 

Sincerely, ~ 
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John (& Sheila) Barnett 


60 Oxford Rd 
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